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May 8, 2023 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602-0615 

Re: Case No. 2022-00367 
Mountain Water District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter is Mountain Water District’s Response 
to Commission Staff’s First Request for Information.  Submitted separately with the Response are 
the following files: 

009_CustomerBillAnalysis.xls 
013_SEWER DEPRECIATION.xlsx 

AdditionalWorkpapers.xlsx 
Sewer rate study.zip 

All these files, except for “Sewer rate study.zip,” are also embedded in the Response.  

 Please accept my apologies for failing to file this Response on or before April 10, 2023, as 
required by the Commission’s Order of March 10, 2023. This failure was due to an oversight on 
my part. There was no intent on my part or on the part of Mountain Water District to ignore or 
deliberately fail to comply with the Order of March 10, 2023. 

Sincerely, 
 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
 
 
 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
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